
Notice Regarding Orientation Programme 
 
Dear Newly joined Students, 
  
Innovative College of Pharmacy expresses its Happiness in WELCOMING you to the Campus and 
your new life in College. 
It is customary to begin the journey with an orientation programme, which will spell out the 
role of respective stake-holders - students, teachers, parents, administration and authorities of 
the College in designing the road map to success.  
 
It is hereby informed that the Orientation Programme for the newly admitted students of First 
year M.Pharm & B.Pharm will be held on 16th September 2024 at 11:00 a.m. in Seminar Hall. 
All First-year students are required to be present for the occasion. 
 
On behalf of the College and on my personal behalf, I invite you to join the Orientation Day 
programme and actively participate in the deliberations. 

Regular classes of the first semester will commence from Tuesday, 17th September 2024 and 
will continue without break till the end-semester examinations. 

The students are required to come in full uniform (Black pant, white shirt, black tie, black 
sweater/black blazer and black shoes) along with lab coat for practical classes. We once again 
extend a warm welcome to Students. 

With Regards 

Dr. Amarjeet Singh 

Principal 

Innovative College of Pharmacy 

 

 


